
 

 

 

 

 

  

We appear to have lost Summer this week. Thank goodness we are able to use the school running path to get 

some much needed exercise during the long, wet days. The Y6’s in particular have enjoyed stretching their legs in 

the rain! Please make sure your child has an appropriate waterproof coat and shoes for school in all weathers! 

Today we have said a sad farewell to Miss Balshaw. Miss Balshaw is leaving us to go travelling- I would like to say 

a big THANK YOU to her for all the help, care and support that she has given to the children since she came to 

Lea Endowed. We will miss her, but we are happy that she has such a great opportunity. Our love and prayers go 

with her as she leaves- I’m sure she won’t forget us. 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Daisy Mc Monagle in YR who won my good manners award last week. Daisy always shows excellent manners 

and is kind and polite. She is a very happy member of our school family who shines brightly everywhere she goes - we are all very 

proud of you, Daisy - well done. 

 

Preston Swimming Club Open Day & Trials Event  

On Saturday 22
nd

 July, between 4pm and 5:30pm, Preston Swimming Club are holding an Open Day and Trial Event. The 

aim is to introduce people to Preston Swimming Club, their coaches, teachers and administration team, and to see 

what the Club is all about. If your child shows an interest they will bring the forms home, however if you would like more 

information, please ask in the office for the forms  or see our school website for more details. 
 

 Sports Dates 

This year, we have decided to break with tradition and give you 2 provisional dates for Sports Day. They are both weather 

dependent of course! The first date is Wednesday 12th July at 1.30pm with the back-up date being Wednesday 19th July at 

10.30am. You are all very welcome to come and cheer on your child. We hope this system works and gives you an opportunity to 

plan ahead. 

 

 Charlotte’s Web  

We have taken a last minute opportunity to provide a theatre production of Charlotte’s Web in school on Wednesday 19
th

 July in 

the afternoon. This will be fully funded by school and is suitable for all the children. We hope they enjoy an extra end of year treat! 

 

Bog Eyed Jog Reminder 

Thursday 6
th

 July at 9:15am - Your child should have brought a sponsor form home earlier this week. Please don’t forget to collect 

sponsors. All money raised will go towards the PTA which enables us to buy new resources to benefit all children in school. Any 

contribution, large or small will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Business Enterprise 

The Y6 children are busy planning and getting creative for their sale of goods. They will hold their Enterprise Sale on Friday 14
th

 

July at 2pm. All welcome. 

 Move On Day 

On Monday, the children will spend the morning with the teacher they will have in September. Your child will bring a letter home 

on Monday evening, to confirm their class and teacher. 

A special thank you to Mrs Morris and Miss Wilson who have been teaching Class 2 this week in Mrs Ramsay’s absence.  

We are praying for Mrs Ramsay’s full recovery. 
 

                                                       Thank you for your continued support, 

 

                                                             C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is 

Courage 

 

 


